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JICA Gnoup Tnawntc CounsE N HvonoeRApHtc Sunvev, 1996

The JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey
(Internationally Accredited Category B Course) for 1996
started at the Hydrographic Department of Japan, Tokyo, on
15 April and will be conducted till 8 November 1996.

Arrangements for conducting the course are administered by
the Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA) and sup-
port€d by Japan Hydrographic Association (JHA).

In this training course, 9 patticipants from 9 counffies, who
were selected among many applicants, are now participating
in the course being conducted at JHD.

The participants are:

. Mr. Md. Abdus Satter,
Deputy Assistant Director,
Bangladesh Inland Water Transport Authority,
Bangladesh;

. Mr. Khaled Mohamed Afify El Semary,
Civil Engineer,
General Authoriq, for Roads, Bridges and Land Transport,
Egvpt;

. Mr. Viliame Tumaira Cataki,
Technical Officer I.
Fiji Hydrographic Service, Marine Department,
Fiji;

Mr. Jung Hyun,
Assistant Surveyor,
Pusan Regional Office,
Office of Hydrographic Affairs, Korea;

Mr. Usmuni Bin Din,
Lecturer,
University Technology Malaysia, Malaysia;

Mr. Ibrahim Shakir,
Surveyor Grade - 1,
Ministry of Construction and Public Works, Maldives;

" Mr. Hussain Fraz,
Hydrographic Surveyor,
Hydro graphi c Department, Pakistan

. Mr. De Jesus Oliver Mercado,
Hydrographic Surveyor,
National Mapping and Resource Information Authority ,
Philippines; and

. Mr. Tony Hanuagi,
Hydrographic Surveyor,
Hydrographic Office, Solomon Islands.
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